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Multiple Species Conservation Program
Annual Report Workshop

You're invited to learn all about regional habitat conservation accomplishments and
goals at the Multiple Species Conservation Program (MSCP) Annual Report
Workshop. At the workshop, you will hear about MSCP projects completed in 2013
through presentations by local jurisdictions and state and federal agencies. This is an
opportunity for the public to learn more about San Diego County’s unique habitats
and the role of the MSCP in preserving open space and biological diversity.

For more information, contact Cheryl Goddard at (858) 966-1374 or
cheryl.goddard@sdcounty.ca.gov
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science for a changing world




